
News story: Ofqual unveils corporate
plan 2017 to 2020

Ofqual’s new Corporate Plan which covers the period 2017 to 2020, builds on
work undertaken over the past 12 months. It is focused in particular on:

I am delighted to be unveiling the first corporate plan since I came into
post in April 2016. Over the past year we have made significant progress
against our identified goals and objectives

The most visible aspect of our work remains the continuing focus on general
qualification reform and the safe delivery of new GCSEs, AS and A levels will
be the culmination of several years of intensive reform. We are working
closely with exam boards to ensure they deliver accurate results, on time,
and that standards are maintained. We are also working towards a system for
reviews and appeals of marking outcomes that is clearer, more consistent and
fairer for all students.

Since I arrived at Ofqual, government priorities for vocational and technical
qualifications and assessment have moved on significantly, and as a result,
so has our approach to this part of our remit. We are working closely with
government on the redevelopment of functional skills qualifications, to make
sure they remain relevant to employers. We are also closely engaged with
government to support the development of T-levels and similarly are working
with other bodies on finalising the outstanding operational decisions related
to apprenticeship reform, including the development of high quality
apprenticeship end-point assessments.

In primary assessment, our responsibilities focus on monitoring validity and
promoting assessment standards, rather than test delivery. We will continue
to advise government on policy, and keep our approach under review.

We have taken a wide range of regulatory action over the past year, including
issuing our first fines. This plan makes clear that we will undertake both
proactive regulatory activity, and stand ready to react where our risk
analysis demands it.

To support these goals we will continue to develop and motivate our people
and target expertise wherever we see it.
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